
SAVE THE
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25 - SEASON

OPENING
SPECIAL
EVENT

NEWSLETTER
DECEMBER FUNDRAISER
RESULTS ARE IN!

Please watch the website
www.trentonracquetclub.ca 
for all the updates as we approach
April and our club opening

NEW RATES COMING SOON!

JAN/FEB 2024TRENTON RACQUET CLUB NEWSLETTER

On behalf of TRC we would like to thank
the many contributors to our successful
fundraiser in December, first to the
fundraising committee and then to all of the
key players to include:  Lorraine O’Quinn,
Ryan & Allyson Williams, Mark Phillips,
and Susan Graham. We are pleased to
report that the efforts of all those involved
yielded over $6000 towards our club!

Thank you
to everyone
who
participated
in our
fundraiser!

Can you
believe we

will be
back on

the courts
in just over
2 months?

Your club executive is meeting
regularly to ensure a smooth opening

for this upcoming season!

Please follow us on Facebook and Instagram
www.trentonracquetclub.ca


